Cuba-Caribbean Business Forum
to be held in Santiago de Cuba in
June

Santiago de Cuba, May 18(RHC) The companies of the agricultural system in the province of Santiago de
Cuba will be exhibiting their products and services at the Cuba-Caribbean Business Forum, to be held on
June 28 and 29 at the Heredia Cultural Complex in Santiago de Cuba.

Alba Luz Blanco, delegate of the Chamber of Commerce in the southeastern region of the country said the
Forum will be a great opportunity to show and promote the products in the agricultural and forestry sector in
the provinces of Guantanamo, Granma, Holguin, Las Tunas and Camaguey, as well as an occasion to
identify new markets and establish businesses in all branches of the economy.

Blanco spoke during an event to check the readiness of the local companies for the forum.

Executives from the beekeeping, coffee and cocoa, selected fruit and poultry companies, among others,
expressed their interest in the Forum and in showing the quality, guarantee and diversification of their
production.

The delegate of the Chamber of Commerce in Santiago informed that the Cuba-Caribbean Forum will be
held through the joint efforts of the Provincial Assembly of the People's Power, the Ministry of Foreign Trade
and Foreign Investment and the Chamber of Commerce of the Republic of Cuba.



Blanco said that 11 years after the last time it was held, Expo Caribe Fair will return on in its 16th version in
20109.
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